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Northern Ireland Tourism 
2012: The Year in Review

Launching the First 2012/2013 Meeting  
of the All Party Group on Tourism 

Chairman David McIlveen welcomes you to:

A Tourism Presentation 
By Alan Clarke, Chief Executive, Northern Ireland Tourist Board

Join us on: 
Monday 26 November at 12.30pm- 1.30pm  

Committee Room 29, Parliament Buildings, Stormont

RSVP to:
David McIlveen at david.mcilveen@mla.niassembly.gov.uk  

Lunch will be served from 12noon

The All Party Group is your opportunity to share your interest in tourism


